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Written Question



1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Lapsa

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Maton, Cabinet Member for Business, 
Enterprise and Employment

TEXT OF QUESTION:

Is the Cabinet Member aware of the match funding available from the 
Government for infrastructure development for broadband provision?

We know broadband is crucial for the country’s economic future so can the 
Cabinet Member inform the Council of their plans to help Coventry be a leader 
in developing superfast broadband for businesses and residents alike.  


